clerk@saratogawyo.org

From: CCLS Programming&Outreach <programming@carbonlibraries.org>
Sent: Monday, June 2, 2025 4:12 PM
To: clerk@saratogawyo.org
Subject: 4th of July parade
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Hi there,

This is Jessica with the Carbon County Library System. We’re hoping to set up a small booth during
the 4th of July parade, and Amanda from the Chamber mentioned that a good spot might be under
her marquee sign. I believe that’s town property, so I wanted to check in and see if that would be okay
with the town.

We'll only be there during the parade—we’re not planning to move in or anything! Just hoping to add
a little extra fun to the festivities and connect with the community.

Our setup is very simple—a table and a canopy. We’'ll be handing out free books, stickers, and maybe
even some cold treats. Everything is completely free and from the library—we won’t be selling
anything. We’'ll also make sure to clean up after ourselves and leave the space just as we found it.

Please let me know if this would be possible, or if there’s anything else you need from us.
Thanks so much for your time!

Best,
Jessica

Jessica Mustard

Program Manager

Carbon County Library System
Elk Mountain, WY 82324
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